
Brothers, may God bless you, and I hope in God that you and those 
around you are well. 

I want to inform you that we have started this year a project of 
personal evangelism with the congregation of Danlí. The Project has 
the name “Winning Souls for Christ” according to Matt. 28:19, 20 
and Mark 16:15,16. The purpose of this plan is that everyone in the 
church is committed to preach the gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ to 
every creature. Our desire is for each brother to win souls for the 
Lord. In the month of February, we held a seminar of preparation for 

personal evangelism. The seminar was given by brother Marvin Espinoza, the 
director of the Biblical Institute of Central America (B.I.C.A.). 

From July 7-11 I went to teach classes at the Biblical Institute, B.I.C.A.. They 
assigned me the topic: the General Doctrine of the church. 

￼  

65 brothers attended the seminar. We started the evangelistic work at the 
beginning of March. We go out to evangelize on the second and last Sundays of 
the month, at 1:30 in the afternoon. We are working in some zones where 
established missions already exist We are also working in two areas where new 
missions are opening up. 
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54 brothers are headed out to the following locations: 

1-Danli: In Danli we are working both to restore brothers who are 
discouraged and have fallen away as well as evangelize new contacts. 

2-Santa Ana (Evangelism) 

3-El Paraíso (Evangelism and restoration) 

4-Bañaderos, El Aguila (Evangelism) 

5-La Angostura (Evangelism) 

Two New Focuses For Our Evangelistic Ministry: 

6-El Chichicaste (Jamastran): A building where the church can meet exists, 
however there are only three members. By God’s grace the evangelistic 
efforts have resulted in eight visitors. Within a couple of Sundays there might 
be two baptisms. This place is one hour by car from Danlí. 

7-Sartenejas: This location has five members who meet in a building. We 
have also started to work in this place. By God’s grace 16 new individuals 
have visited the church services. This place is 45 minutes by car from Danlí. 

We are grateful to God that the church has committed to this great project of going 
to preach the gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ.  

We are using the old church bus to provide transportation to various locations. Yet, 
the bus creates some logistical limitations due to its mechanical issues.  

However, with God’s help we are working to take the message of salvation to 
various towns outside of the city of Danli.  

I ask for your prayers for this work plan that it be our God who is guiding and 
blessing this great project to win souls for our Lord Jesus Christ. 

Your brother in Christ: Denis Moncada.


